

Stephanie Di Pasqua MP **Member for Drummoyne**



BJ01/G/CD

6 February 2024

The Hon Jo Haylen MP Minister for Transport 52 Martin Place SYDNEY NSW 2000

By email to: office@haylen.minister.nsw.gov.au

Dear Minister,

Re: Birkenhead Ferry Wharf

My office has been contacted by regarding Birkenhead Ferry Wharf. of

Please find attached correspondence which further outlines the matter.

Your response is appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Stephanie Di Pasqua MP Member for Drummoyne







From:

Sent: Saturday, 3 February 2024 11:48 AM

To: ElectorateOffice Drummoyne <ElectorateOffice.Drummoyne@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: FERRIES. FROM. BIRKENHEAD

The wharf at Birkenhead was repaired and the ferries stopped. It just needs advertising as a wharf. Given problems with the Rozelle Interchange it would be a help to many to reinstate this service.

When it as running it was a great way into town.